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Clerk of the Supreme Court
P.O. Box 40929

Oiympia, WA 98504-0929
supreme@courts.wa.aov

January 31, 2019 «

Dear Chief Justice Fairhurst,

I am writing to offer comments on the proposed amendments to APR 28, the

admission to practice rule that creates the LILT in Washington State.

I worked with a LLLT over the last year who is a friend of my family. She made a

difference for me. There were times when I just couldn't see my way through

what I was supposed to do to get divorced or protect my assets. She made an

otherwise totally confusing process easier and less frustrating.

I encourage the Washington State Supreme Court to expedite the proposed

amendments to APR 28 as soon as possible and to add as much authority to the

license as it can for the benefit of families like mine.

Sincerel

Tyler Miller
206-948-3844

Kent, WA
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